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16 August 2023

Ingrid Berzins

Senior Planning Officer | Transport Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

4 Parramatta Square,

Locked Bag 5022, PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

SUBMISSION FROM INNER WEST COUNCIL TO THE
MODIFICATION 2 - CONSTRUCTION METHOD CHANGE TO TBM (SSI-8863-MOD-2)

Dear Ingrid,

Please find attached the submission from Inner West Council in response to the Western Harbour
Tunnel Modification 2 project (SSI-8863-Mod-2).

As previously raised, Council had issues uploading the submission to the DPE Major Projects portal
and as per your advice Council has made the submission via email to yourself directly before the
closing date in the interim on 15 August 2023.

As Councillor's have had a briefing with TINSW on the submission date, | understand you are
providing Council the opportunity to integrate any comments raised by this Friday 18 August 2023
in the form of an addendum.

It should be noted Council has a long-standing position of opposing inner-Sydney motorways,
including WestConnex and WHT, and in principle we are opposed to this project, however we are
willing to provide comments raising key issues of concern in this submission in the hope they are
addressed as part of the modification.

Yours sincerely,

Manod Wickramasinghe

A/Director Infrastructure

Inner West Council
innerwest.nsw.gov.au council@innerwest.nsw.gov.au
02 9392 5000 PO Box 14, Petersham NSW 2049



